
From: Greg Deel  
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 7:52 AM 
To: Cityworks Code Enforcement <CityworksCodeEnforcement@troymi.gov> 
Subject: Re: City of Troy Service Request - 226162 - Has Been Updated 
 
 
  
Thank you for your prompt reply when I reported the issue.  
The letter you sent last fall was effective and much cleanup of the property was done… 
However, over the past 2-3 months junk has been piling up again.   
Could you please take a look again? 
  
We are about to list our house and this mess will impact the value. 
  
Thanks in advance, 
  
Greg Deel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 8:09 AM 
To: David Koss <David.Koss@troymi.gov> 
Subject: Re: City of Troy Service Request - 226162 - Has Been Updated 
 
Thank You so much…  
I love how responsive you & your department are! 
  
Greg Deel  
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